Town of Colrain Select Board Meeting 55 Main Road/Town Office Building 2:30 P.M.

MINUTES OF July 27, 2016

Present: Jack Cavolick, Eileen Sauvageau, and Mark Thibodeau

Others Present Kevin Fox- Town Coordinator, Colleen Worden-Office Clerk and Fran Ryan

Appointments

Broadband Advisory Committee

Fran Ryan attended the meeting to speak to the Board about his interest in helping the Town move forward with Broadband. There was a discussion about establishing a "Last Mile Advisory Committee". After further discussion it was decided that a committee would be formed and it would be comprised of the following: One selectmen, One Finance Committee Member, The Town Treasurer, The Town Coordinator/MLP Manager and 3 at large Appointees. Kevin will put together a posting for 3 at large positions and the mission statement to read as follows" to assist and advise the Municipal Light Plant in its endeavor to complete the Last Mile Build-out in order to provide high-speed internet access to all Colrain residents who wish to receive it. This will be posted on the Town web-site.

MOVED: Mark Thibodeau moved to establish "The Last Mile Advisory Committee" with the mission being to assist and advise the Municipal Light Plant Board in its endeavor to complete the Last Mile Build-out in order to provide high-speed internet to all Colrain residents who wish to receive it. Eileen Sauvageau seconded. Voted unanimous.

Adoption of Recycled Products Purchasing Policy:

The FCSWD has asked the Board to adopt an up-dated version of the Recycled Product Purchasing Policy. Kevin Fox advised the Board that no there have been no significant changes this to reaffirmation of the existing policy.

MOVED: Mark Thibodeau moved to adopt the Recycled Product Purchasing Policy. Eileen Sauvageau seconded. Voted unanimous.

Respectfully submitted,	Accepted by the Board of Selectmen
Paula Harrison Office Clerk	Eileen Sauvageau - Chairman
	Mark Thibodeau
	Jack Cavolick

Documents

• Recycled Product Purchasing Policy